
From: Achim Steiner <achim.steiner@undp.org>  

Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 10:35 AM 

To: rr-net <rr-net@groups.undp.org> 

Cc: Vesna Markovic Dasovic <vesna.markovic.dasovic@undp.org>; David Bearfield 

<david.bearfield@undp.org>; Michele Candotti <michele.candotti@undp.org>; Sharon Kinsley 

<sharon.kinsley@undp.org> 

Subject: Reminder: Staff involvement in Local Staff Association Activities 

Letter to UNDP Resident Representatives and Resident Representatives a.i. 

Dear Colleagues, 

Further to the joint letter from the Executive Directors of UNDP, UNFPA, UNOPS and UN Women on 11 

November 2019 (attached for information), I am writing to remind you that all staff  may participate in 

the activities of the UNDP/UNFPA/UNOPS/UN Women Staff Association and that staff can be released 

when needed to carry out staff representative functions.  

Local Staff Associations in country offices are considered representative bodies under UN Staff 

Regulations 8.1 and 8.2 and Staff Rule 8.1 (attached) and are mandated by their members to: 

a) Promote and safeguard the rights, interests and welfare of staff members; 
b) Provide a channel of communication between the administration of UNDP and their staff 

members to ensure effective participation in identifying, examining and resolving issues relating 
to staff welfare, including conditions of work; 

c) Promote better understanding between the administration of UNDP and their staff members. 
 

These activities are in the interest of all and should be actively supported – especially during the current 

period as we respond to the ongoing COVID-19 crisis. To this end, I would be grateful if all supervisors 

could facilitate the release of staff representatives when required, to allow them to participate in Local 

Staff Association matters in line with the approved regulations and rules as detailed above. 

Best wishes, 

Achim Steiner 

 

Achim Steiner 
Administrator 
United Nations Development Programme 
One United Nations Plaza, DC-1 Building, 

21st Floor 
New York, NY 10017 
United States of America 
 
achim.steiner@undp.org   

Tel.  +1 (212) 906 5791 

Fax. +1 (212) 906 5778 

www.undp.org  Follow us:      

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 

 

 

mailto:achim.steiner@undp.org
mailto:rr-net@groups.undp.org
mailto:vesna.markovic.dasovic@undp.org
mailto:david.bearfield@undp.org
mailto:michele.candotti@undp.org
mailto:sharon.kinsley@undp.org
mailto:achim.steiner@undp.org
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.undp.org%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cregistry.staff-council%40undp.org%7C3911046358bd46c7eb3208d82cdc7e1f%7Cb3e5db5e2944483799f57488ace54319%7C0%7C0%7C637308672802644307&sdata=lOyqk6A8%2FtLMm8XB57BFvoauzd9PSfGmvAlc9UM4Ufg%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FUNDP&data=02%7C01%7Cregistry.staff-council%40undp.org%7C3911046358bd46c7eb3208d82cdc7e1f%7Cb3e5db5e2944483799f57488ace54319%7C0%7C0%7C637308672802654300&sdata=p4O%2FcNpB45pklEFrAlwbc2awCIsFlfMaFhVKZwkbo%2BE%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.twitter.com%2Fundp&data=02%7C01%7Cregistry.staff-council%40undp.org%7C3911046358bd46c7eb3208d82cdc7e1f%7Cb3e5db5e2944483799f57488ace54319%7C0%7C0%7C637308672802654300&sdata=l9RVAwoAtagYpuuefG6%2Fk42%2FqCpA6DIHwTtWFgF7bGo%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fundp&data=02%7C01%7Cregistry.staff-council%40undp.org%7C3911046358bd46c7eb3208d82cdc7e1f%7Cb3e5db5e2944483799f57488ace54319%7C0%7C0%7C637308672802664294&sdata=nQP9CWLJIJwG2RVCpajh5kDD79MoVx%2F5brKHbWSVrus%3D&reserved=0

